
Rotary youth exchange
Students are coming and going from Lake Tahoe â€“ all because
of the Rotary Club of South Lake Tahoe.

Maria AmÃ©lia Caixeta Barcelos is a 17-year-old from Brazil
who is spending this school year at South Tahoe High School.

Amanda Strong just returned from a year in Japan.

For students and families interested in considering applying
for a Rotary Youth Exchange from August 2010-July 2011, the
application deadline is Sept. 28 at 5pm. Interviews are Oct. 5
at 5pm.

Students must be between the ages of 15Â½ and 18Â½ at the
beginning of the year abroad. The student may be a 2010 high
school graduate.

For more information, contact B Gorman at (775) 588.5900,
ext.301.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/09/rotary-youth-exchange/

